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The purpose was to demonstrate basic repair of wire that is broken.  The reason for the class was to show 

methods of creating connection to ensure radio wires are fixed and able to be put a radio operator back 

into service.  Various methods were talked about and then demonstrated with hands on participation. 

Attendees were shown and then created wire connections that can be used to repair broken wires. 

 

 


